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God’s Word is free to the world through the Holy Bible. God’s principles are free to anyone who has ears 
to hear and apply God’s wisdom in their daily lives, and to use to help others. As God’s messengers we 
want to freely give our written materials to any person, ministry, service, program, or church to help 
others grow in the Lord and lead productive, Godly lives for His service. Read our guidelines below for 
using our written materials.  

All written materials contained on the Heaven Ministries website, such as text, articles, marriage columns, 
books, eBooks, and newsletters is copyrighted by Heaven Ministries. Any graphics, logos and images is 
copyrighted by Heaven Ministries Healing Marriage Ministry.  

*If you would like to use an article for your ministry, church, or personal use we ask that you indicate 
where the material was published at the top of the page as shown:  
 
By Heaven Ministries  
http://www.heavenministries.com 

*If you are offering a workshop or program using more than three articles from the Heaven Ministries 
website,  we ask that you contact us for permission,  telling us what the materials will be used for and 
where (website or other) the materials will be placed, and also include the following footnote at the 
bottom of each article:  

This workshop, program, or other, is based on materials from the Heaven Ministries website at: 
http://www.heavenministries.com  

The above applies to ALL materials used from the Heaven Ministries Marriage Healing Ministry 
website even if there is no copyright insignia at the bottom or top of the page. The above applies to any 
article from the Heaven Ministries Marriage Healing Ministry even if it does not have the name of the 
author or publisher on the article.  

Ninety eight percent of the written materials on the Heaven Ministries Marriage Ministry website are 
written by Heaven Ministries Marriage Healing Ministry. If you find an article on our website that is 
written by another author or ministry, it is not available for you to freely use. In this case you must go 
directly to that author and ask permission from that author to use his or her written material.   

And finally, no written materials from the Heaven Ministries Marriage Healing website may be used for a 
commercial or for-profit activity or to promote a commercial product. If we find our material being used 
for commercial purposes to sell products, or promotion, or for any profit we will take appropriate 
measures and you will not be able to continue using the Heaven Ministries written materials.  

If you have any questions about these guidelines please contact us.  



In Christ, 
Frank and Angie 
Heaven Ministries ~ Marriage Healing Ministry 
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